
 

 

Christ The King Catholic Elementary School         
3420 Garthwood Road, Mississauga ON, L5L 5A3                                

T: (905) 569-0220  F: (905) 569-2797 

           May 30th, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

On Wednesday June 25th, 2025 all staff and students of Christ the King CES will be attending our 

Year End Mass at St. Francis of Assisi Roman Catholic Church (2473 Thorn Lodge Drive).  Bussing will be 

provided for all students. Mass will begin at 10:30 am, and will end by 11:30 am. Students will be 

shuttled to the Church beginning at approximately 9:30am. Return shuttles will take place until 12:15pm. 

All students should be back at the school at approximately 12:30pm. Our lunch hour routine will be 

altered on this day. Parents and family members are welcome to join us at this community event. 

The cost of bussing has been subsidized by the school.  There is no cost to attend mass. Please 

sign the permission forms below to indicate that your child will be able join us at St. Francis of Assisi 

Roman Catholic Church on Wednesday, June 25th, 2025.  If you can attend as a supervisor, please indicate 

below as well.  We ask that you send all completed forms with your child no later than Tuesday, June 

10th, 2025.  

 

With thanks, 

 

Mr. Kelly 

Principal 

 

 

Name: ______________________________Grade: ______  Teacher: ____________________ 

 

 Yes, I give permission for my child ___________________________ to attend the Mass at St. 

Francis of Assisi Roman Catholic Church on Wednesday, June 25th, 2025. 

   

 No, I DO NOT give permission for my child ___________________________ to attend the Mass 

at St. Francis of Assisi Roman Catholic Church on Wednesday June 25, 2025.  

 

 I am able to supervise the trip on this day and have a valid CRC on file at the school office 

Please Note: Criminal Reference Checks are required for all volunteers. 

 


